

GREENWOOD MIDDLE-HIGH SCHOOL

306 W Central Avenue PO Box 310 Greenwood, WI 54437-0310 Phone: (715) 267-6101 Fax: (715) 267-6113

GREENWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

700 East Division Street PO Box 310 Greenwood, WI 54437-0310 Phone: (715) 267-7211 Fax: (715) 267-7209

www.greenwood.k12.wi.us

TODD FELHOFER

District Administrator 7-12 Principal tofelhofer@greenwood.k12.wi.us

JOE GREEN

Elementary Principal
Director of Teaching & Learning
jogreen@greenwood.k12.wi.us

JENNI MAYENSCHEIN

Dean of Students/Athletic Director jemayenschein@greenwood.k12.wi.us

JEAN ZIMMER

Director of Business Services jezimmer@greenwood.k12.wi.us

To meet the needs of every student, every day!

NOTICE FOR IMMUNIZATION RECORD INFORMATION

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Since 1994, the Greenwood School District has utilized the Marshfield Clinic's **Registry for Effectively Communicating Immunization Needs** (RECIN) to share student immunization records with the Wisconsin Immunization Registry (WIR) per state law.

The Marshfield Clinic will no longer be providing this service, therefore, the Greenwood School District will now be responsible for sending student immunization information to the state. The School District of Greenwood will transmit student immunization information to WIR electronically via a secure line.

If you do not wish the School District of Greenwood to send your child's immunization record in this fashion you must notify the District using the form below by **August 30**, **2018**, or upon time of registration.

[]	I, hereby, request that my child's immunization record information NOT be sent electronically to the Wisconsin Immunization Registry (WIR).
Pri	nt S	tudent's Full Legal Name (First, Middle, Last)
Dc	ite d	of Birth
— Pa	rent	/Guardian Signature
— Pri	nt P	arent/Guardian Name (First, Last)
_ Dc	ıte	